
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Sept 12, 2011 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff Grinnell, 
Steven DiVirgilio  
 
Trees have been removed at 19 Lexington Rd and the cul de sac near 51-52 Lexington 
Rd. due to the recent hurricane flooding and wind damage. The area near 19 Lex will be 
landscaped where the trees were removed. 
 
The Board discussed the upcoming Annual Meeting. 
 
The Board discussed street light replacement. Jeff Grinell is researching various options. 
 
The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday October 10  6 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


